[bookmark: _GoBack]Executive Council Meeting
4-08-2014
Members Present:  Keyana, Mark, Hannah, Brad, Sarah, Nikki, Laura, Sarah, 
Also Present: 
Members Absent: 
Meeting began at: 5:53
 Minutes from last week: approved
Bill: approved
Reports
Paige: She will check with Charley in order to see if we can expand our current SGA senate meeting room. If we cannot be in there we will be in Cravens 111. We will then email this information out. Ransdal currently thinks we will be in the current room.  After we are certain of the room we will publicize better.
Nikki: Ogaid looks like we are going to have a little bit of extra funding.  She is thinking about extending the scholarships with money from orgaid that is left over. The current amount in Orgaid looks like it will be 9500 after tomorrow.  There will almost certainly be something left over. Attendance is going to be really big next week. It might be a good idea to spend 200$ on refreshments at the beginning. There has also been a suggestion to use a facebook ad in order publicize. We also have another student all email.  We are estimating a high number. ( a higher number than 35) We are estimating 50.  Is there any way we can advertise the extended hours of 
Hannah: Hannah emailed the catering services, and she has not heard back. She is going to go in person tomorrow.  April 29th in 3 weeks, we will have the society of distinguished graduates reception.  This will start at 4:30 and end at the beginning of senate. We decided to expand the guest list, this year students and their professors, deans, and administrators ( the provost too).  We are going to estimate 35.
Brad:  Updated Roster, sent to sarah.
Mark: Dr. Foster, Dean of the Library, is going to begin handing out scantrons at all times during the day.  There is a question as to whether or not we will be funding those scantrons or not. It has been suggested that we make a sign in order to publicize those are our scantrons.  Mark will ask about communication next week, regarding transparency and administration.  The universities general council will be at university senate next week in order to address IT polices ( the 17th at 3:45 in the faculty house).
Laura: Going off of Mark’s report, someone tweeted at us: saying “we should look into sunshine laws.” We should research that before next week. Its important to bring issues up, so that we do not take away power from people. We should try to empower SGA. She will be working on posters for the campus safety walk, the Preston center vouchers. All events will receive their advertising and media attention. She would like to get towels embroidered with left over money.
Sarah: Tyler talked to sarah about putting accomplishments online.  We also want to put the policy thing online. She will get with him to work on something. Keyana has a list that she will send to Sarah.
Discussion:  We are looking into appoint uncontested senators to current vacant senate seats. 
Keyana: Apparently, the link to Judical is broken.  We should try to fix this. Mark will email important people.  Keyana will help Laura with the signs. The one that will go in the library, we should fit our actual location onto it. Laura requests an email that has the key points that will be talked about during the open forum. 
Ended: 6:35




